
 

 

June 16, 2025 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3653 

Provider Directory Information Request for Providers 
Beginning July 1, 2025, the Nevada Medicaid Search Provider Directory will display the following additional 
provider information:  

• The provider’s days and hours of operation. 

• Languages (including American Sign Language) offered by the provider’s office (including 
interpretation/translation service offerings) or by a skilled medical interpreter who provides 
interpretation services at the provider’s office. 

• Whether the provider is accepting new Medicaid recipients.  

• Whether the provider can accommodate recipients with special needs. 

• Whether the provider offers covered services via telehealth.  

• Whether the provider accepts Fee-for-Service, Managed Care, or both.  

• The provider’s website (if applicable). 

Providers in the process of becoming a Nevada Medicaid provider may supply this information in the appropriate 
fields of the electronic enrollment application.  

Currently enrolled providers may also view, update, and/or supply this information via the Provider Web Portal by 
completing a Demographic Update.  

For questions or assistance with updating contact information, please contact the Gainwell Technologies Contact 
Center at (877) 638-3472. 

 


